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Notice to Shipping NO. 25 - 2021 

MAISONNEUVE REGION 
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 

SPEED RESTRICTION ON LAKE ST-LOUIS - Revised 

Current water levels on Lake St. Louis have increased.  Consequently, the speed restrictions 
outlined in Notice to Shipping #21 of 2022 have been revised.  

Mariners are advised that effective immediately, the speed limits between buoys A30 and A40 
are as follows:  

 Vessels with a draft greater than 70dm are limited to 11 knots upbound and 13 knots 
downbound. Please note, vessel speeds will be monitored closely. 

For vessels with a draft of 70dm or less, the speed limit remains limited to 12 knots upbound 
and 14 knots downbound respectively.   

Mariners are also cautioned to avoid meets between A30 and A40 when possible. 

Should water levels decrease again, the tighter speed restrictions may re-instated.  We will 
continue to monitor the conditions and advise accordingly. 
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